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RoHS Declaration 

 
Directive 2011/65/EU of the European Parliament and of the Council of June 8, 
2011 and Commission Delegated Directive (EU) 2015/863 of March 31, 2015, on 
the restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and 
electronic equipment (“RoHS Directive”)  
Microchip USA does not introduce any materials that change the RoHS 
compliance of a component, nor is MUSA directly involved in the manufacturing, 
packaging, or handling of any product purchased by you, the customer.  
 
Only the original manufacturer can provide the RoHS data of their components. It 
is the responsibility of the purchaser or end user to obtain RoHS compliance 
information. Microchip USA will not be held responsible for any claims regarding 
RoHS compliance of any given materials.  
 
Microchip USA is an independent distributor, the above statement applies to all 
parts procured therein.  
 
 
 
Kimie Koga 
Director of Operations  
 


